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Saltash Town Council take on Library Home Delivery Service

From the 1ST January 2023 Cornwall Council decided to unilaterally discontinue the Library Home 
Delivery Service across the county. The Home Delivery Service is a valuable partnership between 
libraries and volunteers to deliver books to people unable to directly access the library due to barriers 
such as disability or transport. 

Saltash Town Council is pleased to announce that as from January our Library Hub will continue 
independently with the service to directly help those in our community who might benefit from the 
delivery of free library and audio books. 

If you would like to become a volunteer for the Home Library Service or know of anyone in the 
community who would benefit from the service please contact the Community Hub Team Leader at the 
Library.

You can get in touch by visiting the Saltash Library Hub which is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday 10am -5pm and Saturday 10am – 1pm. By phoning 01752 844846 or emailing 
enquiries@saltash.gov.uk 


